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Dear Year 4,5 & 6 Parents,   
 
Following our successful visit to The Brewery Arts Centre, Kendal, last year, we are really excited to let 
you know that we have again managed to arrange for our children in Year 4, 5 and 6 to go to a 
professional dance performance.  
 
The Manchester based dance company Emergence Dance is performing at The Brewery Arts Centre, on 
Thursday March 5th 2020. We have arranged for dancers from the company to come to school on the 
afternoon of March 9th to provide a 2 hour follow up workshop for our Year 4, 5 and 6 children. This will 
be linked to the evening performance the children have seen on the Thursday before.  
 
The performance begins at 8pm and has three sections. Last year, we attended the first half so that 
chidren were not too late getting home. But we were all so disappointed to leave half way through that 
children have asked if we can stay for the whole performance this time. The next day is Friday and we 
would understand if they were a little late coming in that day (but promise we won’t be having a lie in ~ 
we’ll be there!!!) Mrs A, Mrs Gill and I will be accompanying the children. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to experience a live dance performance and over half the cost will be met 
through use of our PE and School Sport fund. We would only ask for a voluntary donation of £5 towards 
the experience, which will contribute towards the cost of the performance and the transport. If cost is 
something that would prevent your child from going please let me know and we will be able to support 
you with this to ensure your child can attend. If any parents\grandparents would like to join us, please 
let me know. 
 
Please let us know by Wednesday 12th February if your child will be attending the performance. 
 
Hope everyone can come along.    
Helen Hepworth 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Emergence Dance Performance 
I would like my child to attend the dance performance at Kendal Brewery Arts  
I would like to attend the performance 
Please tick boxes 
 
Name of child ……………………………………………………………….   
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